
 
From: Dorn, Tricia <Tricia.Dorn@lcec.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 10:30 AM 

To: Judie A. Zimomra 

Subject: Re: Part 2 of Email Two: Status of Erosion Southeast of Blind Pass 

 

As a result of an on-site inspection of our facilities around Blind Pass, there are two poles that 

concern us.  The one with the most concern is located at Blind Pass.  Concrete has chipped away 

toward to top part of the pole exposing the steel rebar.  We are scheduling the change out of that 

pole next Thursday. 

 

The pole in the photos has been evaluated and determined that the anchor has not been 

compromised to the point of failure.  The beach has eroded, exposing a portion of the anchor 

extension revealing rust.  We are in the process of scheduling the replacement of the anchor 

extensions. 

 

It is not uncommon for these anchors to be in water.  The head of the anchor is what maintains 

tension which depending on the number of extensions, is pretty far down into the earth. 

 

We really appreciate you bringing this to our attention Judie, I will advise you when our work is 

complete. 

 

 

The attached image will show you both locations we are working on: 

 

Pole #1 -  We will be changing out the anchor extensions.  As mentioned below we have 

determined that the anchor has not been compromised to the point of failure.  That anchor is at a 

minimum of 12ft - 15ft  below the earth.  The anchor extensions will be replaced and we also 

will continue to monitor this pole. 

 

Pole #2 - is rendered an emergency and we are working with the proper agencies to move 

forward ASAP with a scheduled date of next Thursday 2/26/15.  We will follow all proper 

protocols in dealing with this emergency in terms of required permits, flaggers, etc.   

 

Thank you again Judie, let me know if you have any other questions, 

 

Tricia Dorn 

Key Account Executive 

LCEC 
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